

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M.J. Brodie, President

DATE:

April 29, 2011

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 11-0680

City Streets - Closing - Certain Streets and Alleys Bounded by

Reisterstown Road, Rogers Avenue, Gist Avenue and Hayward Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 11-0680, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing certain streets and alleys bounded by Reisterstown Road, Rogers Avenue, Gist Avenue, and Hayward Avenue. BDC has reviewed the urban renewal amendment and has no objection to the proposed

CC:

Kaliope Parthemos

Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill09/11-0680

